
Be a part of the: 
New York Stands 

with Puerto 
Rico Recovery 

and Rebuilding 
Initiative

 

~ NY Stands with Puerto Rico ~

Participate in a meaningful humanitarian project this summer       
while earning college credit.

Please come to the information session on
Tuesday, May 7 at 3 pm in Room 11-250.

 Applications are due Wed, May 8 at Midnight and can be found at
http://bit.ly/applyPRSL

Visit the Office of Global Education and International Services (11-208) for details.


